From: Judy Schriebman

Sent: Wednesday, November 25, 2020 10:09 AM
To: Regional Housing Need Allocation
Subject: RHNA numbers

*External Email*

| strongly urge you to reject the proposed RHNA Methodology until the accuracy of the housing numbers is confirmed,
the assumptions are aligned with the reality of state (not national) trends in a post-COVID world; and the legality of the
decision is determined.

At this point, we are at risk of ruining our precious environment due to the greed of developers, builders and the banks
and the ignorance of people in general on the unsustainability of perpetual growth.

Judy Schriebman





